
 
 
 
 

Statement of Non-Discrimination and Identification of Staff Coordinator 
 
 

The Newport News Redevelopment and Housing Authority does not discriminate in 

admission or access to, or employment in its federally assisted programs and activities 

on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, disability, familial status,  

elderliness, source of funds, sexual orientation, gender identity, and military status.  

NNRHA identifies the Community Resources Manager as the 504 Coordinator and is 

the employee responsible for coordinating the Newport News Redevelopment and 

Housing Authority’s efforts to comply with the nondiscrimination provisions set forth in 

24CFR Part 8.  


